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12th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

MRC Year Five Sports Day – Thursday 20th June 

Elm Class will be spending the day at MRC participating in a variety of sporting challenges against other local 
schools. We will be travelling there and back on the school minibus. We will leave school around 9am and will 
return before the end of the school day.  

Please can you ensure your child: 

• Wears their P.E. kit to school 

• Brings plenty to drink (no fizzy drinks) 

• Brings a packed lunch and snacks 

• Brings sun cream, hat etc  
 
Hopefully the weather will be warm, however if it does rain, this event will be cancelled.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

John Galvin 
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